
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: SA/Admin/SZY/WIL 
Date: 28th April 2023 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that students studying BTEC Sport should attend school 
on Tuesday 2nd May.  This is to enable filming of practical assessments which will be 
submitted to the exam board imminently. 
 
Students should attend school at the normal times, but may wear their school PE kit 
as the majority of the day will entail practical lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

E Szymura (Miss) 

Deputy Headteacher 


